
Attachment D – 08/07/18 
 

 

TO:  Library Board 

FROM: Bylaws Committee 

RE:  Proposed Library Policy Manual Updates 

DATE:  August 7, 2018 

 

Hi Everyone, 

 

The Bylaws Committee completed its annual review of the Library Policy Manual and proposes 

the following updates (changes are in bold, underlined, and italicized): 

 

 

Art Gallery, Page 3: This is a new policy intended to harmonize the use of the Art Gallery with 

the Library’s other display policies.  

 

Small Group Meeting Rooms, Page 39: This change expands the type of identification that the 

Library will accept from patrons reserving a Small Group Meeting Room. 
 


